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                                                                                                                                                                                                   April 21, 2024  
Dear Parents, 
 
April showers bring May flowers ! 
 
As the days are getting longer and the weather is getting milder, we have started preparing our classrooms for 
Spring activities and projects. The classroom boards are decorated with Spring themes and children have 
planted vegetable seeds in our school garden. Also, the school is planning a very special Mother’s Day project 
in collaboration with a local ceramic arts studio, Crack Pot Studio. You will receive the details of this project in 
a form very shortly. This fun project will be completed by May 1 - May 2 so that it is ready to go home on 
Mother’s Day weekend.   
 
YEAR END CONCERT. This year, the children will present their music presentations with our music teacher, Ms. 
Moya. These presentations will take place at the school in the individual classes according to the schedule 
outlined below. We would like to invite the parents of each class on their designated day to come and enjoy a 
music class with their children. 
 
Casa 1 (Ms. Jameel and Ms. Samia) Monday May 27  9:30 am to 10:15 am. 
Casa 2 (Ms. Dianna and Ms. Nadia) Tuesday May 28 9:30 am to 10:15.am. 
Casa 4 (Ms. Afshan and Ms. Lubaina) Wednesday May 29 9:30 am to 10:15 am. 
Casa 5 ( Ms. Dara, Ms. Mala and Ms. Moya) Thursday May 30 9:30 am to 10:15 am.  
 
GRADUATION CEREMONY: This year our graduation ceremony will be held on Monday June 3rd 2024 from 
9:30 am to 10:30 am at the school. The ceremony will be for only those parents whose children are graduating. 
The graduates will also provide a presentation to their families highlighting their experience at Discovery 
Montessori.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing every one of you at your scheduled day to celebrate the end of our very 
successful school year. 
 
SOCCER SHOTS. Soccer practice has begun as of Tuesday April 16th with our after-school children. Please 
contact Soccer Shots for any inquiries and questions. This program is only for children who are staying for after 
school care from 3:30 to 5:00 pm.  
 
CCMA PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY. The school will be closed on May 17th to allow for the staff to 
engage in the CCMA workshop for Professional Development. 
 
Please note the last day of school is Friday, June 21st and we will return on Tuesday July 2nd to Friday August 
23rd for 8 weeks of the summer camp program. Please make a note that our summer program is from 8:30 to 
3:30 pm. The school will promptly end at 3:30 pm. 
 
Let's all enjoy the month of April with mud puddles and dandelions.  
 
 
Warm Regards, 
 

Fouzia Ali 


